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ASX Announcement 
 

Resignation of Non-Executive Director – Mark Armstrong  

 

The Board of RMA Global Limited (ASX: RMY) received the resignation of Director Mark 
Armstrong on 26 October 2022.  

A co-founder of the Company, Mark has served on the Board since 2014 and was CEO from 2014 
to 2020. He has been a Non-Executive Director since February 2022.  

The Board thanks Mark for his significant contribution to the Company over the last 8 years.  

An Appendix 3Z for Mark Armstrong is also being lodged. 
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